STATE OF ALASKA

DEPT. OF ENVIRONMENTAL CONSERVATION

DIVISION OF SPILL PREVENTION AND RESPONSE CONTAMINATED SITES PROGRAM

SEAN PARNELL, GOVERNOR

555 Cordova Street Anchorage, AK 99501 PHONE: (907) 269-3053 FAX: (907) 269-7649 www.dec.state.ak.us

File: 475.38.013

June 07, 2010

Carey Cossaboom USACE; Environmental Engineering Branch P.O. Box 6898 Elmendorf AFB, AK 99506-0898

Re: ADEC receipt of Final Site 7 Landfill Cap Construction Complete Report

Dear Carey Cossaboom:

Thank you for providing the Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation Contaminated Sites Program (ADEC) a copy of the Final Site 7 Landfill Cap Construction Complete Report dated May, 2010. ADEC is accepting and filing this report as the final copy on record. Please continue to keep ADEC informed regarding the 2010 monitoring and status of the landfill cap; especially in regards to the cap's integrity and the confirmed establishment of a 70% uniform perennial vegetative cover (per the requirements of closing the Storm Water Pollution Prevention permit). Please contact me at 907.269.3053 or at curtis.dunkin@alaska.gov if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Curtis Dunkin

Environmental Program Specialist

Cc: Molly Welker – Bristol ERS, Inc. John Halverson (via email)



